
POWERLINE ROAD IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT 

FROM SUNRISE BOULEVARD TO NW 29TH STREET 

IN FORT LAUDERDALE AND WILTON MANORS 

 

 
 
Project Overview 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) has awarded a $2 million contract to Community Asphalt 
Corp. for improvements along Powerline Road from Sunrise Boulevard to NW 29th Street in Fort Lauderdale 
and Wilton Manors. Construction will begin January 3, 2017 and will be completed by Summer 2017.  
 
 
 
Project Improvements 
 Removing old asphalt and resurfacing the roadway 
 Constructing new sidewalks 
 Upgrading crosswalk ramps to meet ADA requirements 
 Upgrading drainage structures 
 Upgrading existing pedestrian signals to countdown timers 
 Upgrading signs and pavement markings to reflect the new roadway configuration which includes two 11-

foot wide travel lanes and a 6-foot wide bike lane separated by a 3.5-foot wide buffer in each direction 
 
 
 
Traffic Impact 
 Single lane closures can be expected Monday through Friday between 9 a.m. and 4 p.m. 
 Up to two lanes may be closed overnight Sunday through Thursday between 9 p.m. and 5 a.m.  
 A sidewalk will be maintained on at least one side of the road within the project limits. Signage will be in 

place to guide pedestrians through the work zone. 
 
 
 
Project Updates 
The project team will be distributing periodic updates. If you would like to receive project updates by email, 

please email ddiaz@corradino.com 
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For Additional Project Information and Updates 

Contact Ms. Dayana Diaz, Public Information Officer  

Phone: (954) 940-7585 | Email: ddiaz@corradino.com  
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